
JBC Monthly Status Report – March 2017 

DHS–CTC Building Project 

 

• The Fundraising Committee has been meeting and will be finalizing details 

for the fundraising campaign for the DHS-CTC project within the next few 

weeks. 

• The extreme winter weather in February slowed down the crew for only 2 

days and they are on track to complete the project on time.    

• The JBC approved exterior color choices recommended by the Color 

Committee who will also be reviewing interior color choices in the next few 

weeks and recommending to the JBC. 


